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Central Office News Letter
Food Service
Applications are now available at your child’s school to apply for subsidized lunch.  This process is confidential and we encourage parents to apply and students to participate in this federally funded nutrition program which supplies a balanced and healthy lunch for the day.

Some foods that we serve are as follows:

· Breads are supplied by a Connecticut bakery and delivered fresh when
needed and meet 5% of the whole grain based requirement.

· When possible, we use locally grown produce to improve the freshness
and the quality of our fruits and vegetables.

· By Federal law, we only use products that are grown and produced in
the United States (unless it’s a product not grown in the United States
such as bananas).

· The Food Service Department prepares, cooks, and serves products
that are popular with the student population.

· When a pasta dish is on the menu, we use regular pasta because
of student acceptability and demand.

Feel free to contact me at 203-294-5928 with any questions regarding your child’s lunch.

						Sincerely,
						
						Alan Belchak
[bookmark: _GoBack]						Food Service Director	
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